DAVIDSON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS

April 12, 2022

The Davidson County Board of Elections met on Tuesday, Aprii 12, 2022 at 6:00pm in the Board of
Elections office at 945 N Main Street, Suite A, Lexington, North Carolina 27292,

Mr. Cunningham called the meeting to order with the following members present: Kathy Wall, Chad
Freeman, and Richard Johnson Board Members. Andrew Richards, Director was also present along with
three visitors.

The hoard minutes reading of the March 10, 2022 Board Meeting was postponed to the next board
meeting, April 19, 2022 at 6:00 PM.

Director, Andrew Richards presented the Board with 15 Absentee Ballots Return Envelopes that were
returned for the May 17, 2022 Primary to be reviewed and approved by the board. All 15 Absentee
Ballots were approved. Mr. Richards also presented the Board with 3 Absentee Ballot Return Envelopes
that did not meet the necessary requirements for approval. The Board agreed that all 3 Return
Envelopes did not meet the State requirements. Mr. Richards told the board that replacement Absentee
Batlots have already been sent to those voters with a letter explaining the deficiencies.

Director, Andrew Richards provided the board with an update regarding the Tyro Polling Location for
future elections. The Tyro Methodist Church will allow the primary to take place at their facility but all
future elections the Board of Elections will need to find a new fazility for the precinct location. Mr.
Freeman made the motion to review the Tyro Polling Location at the Canvass meeting held on May 27,
2022 at 11:00 AM and seconded by Ms. Wall and it was unanimously approved.

Director, Andrew Richards provided the Board with MAT team {Multipartisan Assistance Team) update.
Mr. Richards said that currently there have been no MAT team requests yet for the Primary but will be
conducting training for those individuals that the Republican and Democrat parties provided next week.
Currently there are two staff members that are trained should a request come in prior to that training. A
question was asked by a visitor in the audience if a member of the Libertarian party could serve on the
MAT team as well. Director, Andrew Richards stated that he will need to look in the law book before he
could give a definite answer,

Mr. Freeman made the motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Mr. Johnson and it was
unanimously approved.
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